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Fort Drum to break ground on multimillion-dollar railhead project

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – A groundbreaking ceremony will be held at 10:30 a.m. Friday, July 22, for the planned expansion and improvement of Fort Drum’s railhead facilities. The $31 million infrastructure project will involve constructing new tracks, ramps and loading areas, among other improvements. 

Once completed, the facility will enhance readiness for 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Soldiers, ensuring their rapid response when called to deploy troops, vehicles and equipment.

Media interested in covering the event should be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 10 a.m. Friday, July 22.

###

To RSVP or for more information regarding this advisory contact Katie Wright, Fort Drum Public Affairs, at 315-772-9043 or katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil.
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